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COLLEGE NIGHT AT CVCC IS OCTOBER 5, 2023 
 

Brecksville, OH - Cuyahoga Valley Career Center (CVCC) will host College Night on 

Thursday, October 5, 2023 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. This event is sponsored by the 

Cuyahoga Valley College Night Consortium (CVCNC) and is in coordination with the Ohio 

Association for College Admissions Counseling. This year, CVCC will be utilizing StiveScan, a 

college fair scanning app, that will send participants a QR code to use during the event for 

colleges to scan and send more information about their school—it’s free, saves time, and 

wastes less paper! CVCC invites all those looking to connect with various colleges and  

universities, technical centers, and military academies to attend. A Financial Aid presentation 

by Kent State University will be available to attendees as well from 6:15 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. This 

free event will be held at CVCC, registration is not required. For more information, contact 

Josh Hayes at JHayes@cvccworks.edu or 440-746-8260. 

 

The CVCNC is comprised of representatives from BBHHS, CVCC, CHHS, GHHS, IHS, NHS, 

NRHS, Padua Franciscan, RHS, Trinity High School, and THS, and has provided this event 

since 1994. Cuyahoga Valley Career Center serves the public-school districts of Brecksville- 

Broadview Heights, Cuyahoga Heights, Garfield Heights, Independence, Nordonia Hills, North 

Royalton, Revere and Twinsburg. Adult and Student Workshops and Adult Education courses 

are open and available to all residents of Northeast Ohio. The Career Center is located at 8001 

Brecksville Road, Brecksville, OH 44141, one mile east of the I-77/Wallings Road exit, 

opposite Wallings Road on Rt. 21. 
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